
Mayor Nolan offered the following Resolution and moved on its adoption: 
 

R-12-67 
RESOLUTION APPROVING HIGHLANDS BUSINESS PARTNERSHIPS 

“TASTE OF HIGHLANDS” EVENT 
 

 WHEREAS, the Highlands Business Partnership in conjunction with the Police 
Benevolent Associate LOCAL #48 would like to plan an event entitled “Taste of Highlands” to 
be held on June 23, 2012 from Noon through 6:00 PM in the Borough of Highlands; and  
 
 WHEREAS, the Governing Body has considered said request for event at a meeting held 
on March 7, 2012. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOVLED by the Governing Body of the Borough of 
Highlands that the Highlands Business Partnership in conjunction with the PBA Local #48 is 
hereby authorized to hold a new event entitled “ Taste of Highlands” on June 23, 2012. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the HBP must coordinate details of the event 
operation with the Borough and must be approved by the Borough Administrator.  
 
Seconded by Ms. Kane and adopted on the following roll call vote: 
 
ROLL CALL: 
AYES: Mr. Redmond, Mr. O’Neil, Mr. Francy, Ms. Kane, Mayor Nolan 
NAYES: None 
ABSENT: None 
ABSTAIN: None 
 
DATE: March 21, 2012 _________________________________________ 
     Carolyn Cummins, Borough Clerk 
 
I hereby certify this to be a true copy of Resolution R-12-67 adopted by the Governing Body of 
the Borough of Highlands on March 21, 2012. 
 
 
     _______________________________________ 
     BOROUGH CLERK/DEPUTY CLERK 
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